

OAKLAND LOCAL LEGISLATIVE COMMITTEE

October 25, 2014

Dear Members:

You are encouraged to vote in the upcoming November general election, and to vote for the candidates who support issues for working Americans.

APWU members' votes can make a difference in many of the races.

For information to help you to become an informed and successful voter, go to: https://www.iwillvote/

VOTE - Your job may depend on it!

Fredric Jacobs Fredric Jacobs

President

James Rerry James Perry Chairperson, Legislative Committee

Legislative Committee:

Regional Fields **Ernest Johnson** Flor Juarez Derrick Lee Kenneth Mitchell Sonny Singh Janet Tague

Voting is the right of every American and your opportunity to let your voice be heard candidates that address your issues. Your determine the direction this country will go decide who will be the next governor, senators of your state.



your civic duty. and to select the help vote and will also representatives and